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T R I A L  M I L E S T O N E

10% RECRUITED! 

TIGHT K

E-BULLETIN

Distribution of participants recruited across sites in September 

We have reached the 10%

recruitment mark.

This incredible achievement would

not have been possible without the

hard work and dedication of all our

sites. Thank you!

186 
 participants

SEPTEMBER RECRUTIMENT - 36 PARTICIPANTS



@TightKstudy

If you have any questions relating

to the Tight K trial, please email 

 us at tightk@LSHTM.ac.uk

C O N T A C T  U S

S I T E  S E T - U P

Inpatients and patients on urgent lists can be

approached for the trial .

Check you have enough Holter monitors. Email 

 bardy@dot-medical.com to place an order. 

Remember to send your screening logs at the

beginning of each month.

The Tight K team are on hand to help you with site

set-up. Even if you're not ready to open at the

moment, we can still get the process started. Get in

touch with the team for more information


